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Chew Valley students have been receiving their GCSE and other Level 2 course results 

following examinations sat earlier in the summer.  The results show the time and commitment 

that the students put into their work and they should be congratulated on some wonderful 

achievements.  The young people were supported throughout by the staff and others, all of 

whom should be thanked enormously.  

 

This was a really positive year group who contributed widely to the whole school during their 

time with us, picking up on many of the opportunities that were offered. 

 

The school is proud of each of them and we wish them the very best with their next steps.  

A good number are returning to Chew Valley in order to start in our Sixth Form for the next 

two years whilst others are looking forward to starting work, college courses or 

apprenticeships.  

 


